
This Autumn, UNISON members will vote to elect a new 
general secretary. This is your chance to choose the 
person who will lead your union for the next five years.

The general secretary speaks on your behalf to 
politicians, in national negotiations, in the media and on 
the international stage.

That’s why it is so important that you  
make your vote count.

Ballot opens 28 October 2020

Ballot closes 27 November 2020 at 5pm

The election opens on 28 October 2020*. If you have not received your 
ballot paper by 10 November then please call the ballot helpline (calls are 
free) on 0800 0 857 857. The helpline is open from 10–20 November.

Lines are open 6am-midnight Monday-Friday and 9am-4pm Saturday. 
Textphone number for the helpline is 0800 0 967 968.

*All current members, including retired members, who were in membership on  
28 July 2020, are entitled to vote in this election.
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